

## PTA Welcome's You Back

Fifth Ward's PTA welcomes everyone to the 2016-2017 school year! We are so excited to kick off this year. We hope that you and your family will "DIVE" into PTA this year by joining. Membership is the foundation of our origination. By joining PTA you automatically play a vital role is making our school and programs a success. A membership is \$8.00 per person and membership is open to everyone. Parents, guardians, grandparents, aunts, uncles, friends, etc. are welcome. We can't wait to have you on board with us! Just fill out the attached form and send in your payment. There is also a volunteer form attached so you can "DIVE" into helping this year. Every helping hand is important participating in fundraisers, donating and volunteering is always needed.

PTA is a large part of FWJH and has helped raise money to get many needed items such as the playground mulch and borders, benches, laptops and much more. We would love your input and support at our meetings so please join us. Our meetings will be **September 12**<sup>th</sup>, **November 14**<sup>th</sup>, **January 9**<sup>th</sup>, **March 13**<sup>th</sup> (elections), and May 8<sup>th</sup>. They are held in the conference room by the library at 7:30 AM. Please check in at the office with a valid driver's license.

All of our meeting dates and newsletters will also be posted under "PTA's" tab on the school website. Please feel free to e-mail us at <a href="mailto:pta\_fwjh@yahoo.com">pta\_fwjh@yahoo.com</a>. Also be on the lookout for our monthly newsletters for other PTA news! Thank you in advance for all of your support and input it's important. Remember "every child, one voice" is what we strive for.

Your PTA,

Candice Crawford, President (985) 503-4942
Danita Fauntleroy, Vice-President
Mary Senac, Secretary
Alison Callender, Treasurer

